
Ford Fund and Governors Highway Safety
Association Grants to Combat Teen Speeding,
Announce Return of Hands-On Training
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Century Park Law Group supports these
initiatives which helps to to improve teen
driving skills and combat teen speeding
using advertisements and other media.

LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA, UNITED
STATES, July 28, 2021
/EINPresswire.com / -- Ford Motor
Company Fund and the Governors
Highway Safety Association (GHSA) are
awarding grants totaling $135,000 to
State Highway Safety Offices in
Kentucky, Michigan, Montana, New
York, Tennessee and Utah; Grants will
be used to create and implement
programs to help combat teen
speeding in each state. Century Park
Law Group supports GHSA and Ford
Motor Company Fund programs and
initiatives which helps to to improve
teen driving skills, target and combat
teen speeding using radio
advertisements, press releases, and
other media. 

Ford Fund and GHSA resume their
award-winning teen driver safety
program Ð Ford Driving Skills for Life Ð
with an eight-city tour featuring free,
hands-on training clinics for newly licensed drivers; Tour kicks off Aug. 7-8 in Anaheim, California,
with additional stops planned in Atlanta, Dallas, Houston, Nashville, Phoenix, Sacramento and
San Diego through the remainder of this year.


